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Wee Waa High School 
Works notification 12 July 2022 

A project is underway to redevelop Wee Waa High School. The project will deliver new learning spaces, 
modern core facilities including a library and multipurpose hall, a new agricultural and environment centre, 
sports fields and sports courts as well as a new Indigenous Cultural Centre.  

Site establishment beginning Monday 18 July 

From Monday 18 July 2022, works will start on site of the Wee Waa High School site on Mitchell Street to 
establish a construction site mobilisation for the early works on site excavation, levelling and drainage. This 
includes: 

▪ installation of fencing and shade cloth around the perimeter of the construction site to secure the area, 
preventing public access and creating a secure barrier from existing school grounds  

▪ installation of work sheds, toilets and meeting rooms  

▪ establishment of erosion and sediment controls.  

Noise, vibration and dust control measures 

Noise and dust control measures will be implemented in accordance with the approved Review of 
Environmental Factors (REF). 

Secure fencing and shade cloth will be installed to reduce noise and dust impacts on the local residents. 
Dust from construction works will be hosed down as required and monitored in conditions of high wind to 
mitigate high levels of dust being created. Any material that is required to be stockpiled will be covered to 
prevent any material becoming airborne. 

Traffic and pedestrian impacts 

The main vehicle entrance for construction traffic will be through a temporary vehicle entry off Charles 
Street. A separate pedestrian access for authorised workers will be available via a temporary gate from 
Mitchell Street. See map overleaf. 

A Construction Pedestrian and Traffic Management Plan will be in place to ensure the safety of the 
community and workers at all times. Traffic controllers will be used when required to manage entry and 
exit of vehicles to and from the construction site. Vehicles will give way to pedestrians at all times. 

At times, to facilitate deliveries, there might be partial or full road closures of the southbound Charles Street 
and northbound George Street. In these cases, signage, barriers and traffic controllers will be used to direct 
traffic and pedestrian travel.  
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Working hours  

Approved construction hours are between 7 am and 6 pm Monday to Friday, and from 8 am to 1 pm on 
Saturdays. There will be no construction on Sundays or Public Holidays, unless otherwise notified.   

We will be working collaboratively with the school community and neighbours to ensure that construction 
works will be scheduled and managed to minimise impacts to the community where possible.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

Site map  

 
Get in touch  

To have project updates and works notifications emailed directly to you, complete the ‘Get involved’ 
contact form on the Wee Waa High School project webpage on the School Infrastructure NSW website, or 
contact us using the details below.   
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